Ali Tretheway

From: Administrative Assistant <administrativeassistant@townofinglis.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 8:11 AM
To: barbara.powell@deo.myflorida.com; melissa.corbett@deo.myflorida.com; Levy County

Commission District 3; Ali Tretheway; ursula.schwuttke@gmail.com;
CPTAgrants@deo.myflorida.com

Subject: FY 2022-2023 Community Planning Technical Assistance Grant
Attachments: FY 2022-2023 Community Planning Tech Assist Grant Relinquish.pdf
Hello,

Please review the attached document regarding FY 2022-2023 Community Planning Technical Assistance
Grant. The Town of Inglis was selected for funding in the amount of $75,000 to develop a Community Action
Plan, the Town of Inglis has relinquished this grant to Levy County for Grant Management. If you have any
questions, please contact me.

Best Regards,

Tamara Slagle

Administrative Assistant

Town of Inglis

352-447-2203
administrativeassistant@townofinglis.org

NOTE: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.



